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Raywood, Simon

From: Nick Feltham <
Sent: 16 August 2024 11:17
To: Cottam Solar Project
Subject: RE: EN010133 – Cottam Solar Project

Dear Sir, Madam 
 
North Kesteven District Council has no comments to make in relation to the below notification, 
 
Regards 
Nick Feltham 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

[HNG53VF58]   

Nick Feltham
 

Development Manager
 

Tel: 
 

Email: 
  

www.n-kesteven.gov.uk
 

Kesteven Street,  Sleaford, NG34 7EF
   

 

     

 

From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 4:02 PM 
To: Nick Feltham  
Subject: EN010133 – Cottam Solar Project 
 
CAUTION:External email, think before you click! 

 
Application by C ottam Solar Proj ect Limited for an Order Gr anting D evelopment Consent for the Cottam Sol ar Pr ojec t Letter from  the Secretary  of State for Energy Security  and N et Z ero invi tes  all Inter ested Parties to comm ent on the i nformati on pr ovi ded i n…  

 

  

   

 

Application by Cottam Solar Project Limited 
for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the Cottam Solar Project 

Letter from the Secretary of State for Energy 
Security and Net Zero invites all Interested 
Parties to comment on the information 
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provided in response to the Secretary of 
State’s request of 19 July 2024 

Dear Sir / Madam 

A letter from the Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero 
has been published on the National Infrastructure Planning website. 

The Secretary of State now invites all Interested Parties to comment on 
the information provided in response to the Secretary of State’s request 
of 19 July 2024 and requests further information from specified parties. 

Responses should be provided to the Secretary of State by Monday 19 
August 2025. 

You can view the letter on the National Infrastructure Planning website 
at: 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/EN010133-
001978 

You can also view the letter under the Documents tab on the project 
webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning website: 

https://national-infrastructure-
consenting.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/EN010133 

Yours faithfully 
Cottam Solar Project Case Team 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: CottamSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Web: https://national-infrastructure-
consenting.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure 
Planning) 
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate 
(The Planning Inspectorate) 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
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Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the 
Planning Inspectorate. 

 

   

 




